
 
 

Dear IPE Countries, 
 

It is with great pleasure that the Hong Kong Pony Club invites the Inter-Pacific Exchange 
countries to the 2019 Exchange to be held in Hong Kong from June 30th to July 13th. 
 

The invitation is extended to teams of four riders, one team manager and one coach. Teams will 
fly into the Hong Kong Chek Lap Kok Airport on June 30th and will have time to settle in before 
the official start of the IPE and the Welcome Dinner on July 1st. 
 

The Kangaroo Cup will be a dressage competition and will be held on July 4th and the Nation’s 
Cup Show Jumping Competition will be held on July 11th.  Both competitions will be held at 
HKJC Beas River Equestrian Centre, the site of the Cross-Country Element of the Three-Day 
Eventing at the 2011 Olympics. 
 

The Farewell Dinner will be on the evening of the Nation’s Cup, July 11th. The day following the 
Nation’s Cup will be a free day for teams to organise themselves. If teams wish to leave on the 
12th they may but we are providing accommodation until the 13th July. 
  
There will be various sightseeing trips around Hong Kong and we will also be visiting most of 
the local Riding Schools.  
 

Due to the high cost of living in Hong Kong, the landing fees this year will be a slight increase on 
the US landing fees and are set at USD$1000 per person. 
 

We will be sending more information and forms in the coming few weeks. 
 

The HKPC looks forward to hosting and welcoming the teams on June 30th, 2019. 
  
Kind regards 
 

Tara Delaney 
District Commissioner 
HKPC  
+852 9751 6991 
 
 


